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Executive Summary 
 
The Pacific Society for Reproductive Health (PSRH) is a charitable trust dedicated to 
improving the health and wellbeing of Pacific women, children, and families. Established in 
1991, PSRH brings together clinicians, midwives, nurses, family planning providers, and 
public health professionals from across 17 Pacific Island countries to strengthen 
reproductive, maternal, newborn, and adolescent health services1. 

This Strategic & Implementation Plan (2025–2030) sets out PSRH’s priorities for the next 
five years. It reflects our commitment to equity, cultural safety, and patient-centred care, 
and aligns with regional and global health strategies for universal health coverage and 
resilient health systems. 

PSRH’s focus is on supporting and sustaining a skilled, connected, and compassionate 
workforce through education and training, policy advocacy, service strengthening, and 
collaboration with Ministries of Health, key regional development partners, academic 
institutions, donor agencies and communities. In doing so, PSRH fosters Pacific-led 
solutions that address workforce shortages, geographical isolation, and systemic 
challenges, while also building resilience in the face of climate-related and health system 
pressures. 

This plan serves as a practical roadmap for members, partners, and donors. It highlights 
the values that guide our work, the principles that underpin our partnerships, and the 
strategic priorities that will drive action from 2025 to 2030. Above all, it affirms PSRH’s 
role as a trusted regional network committed to advancing reproductive health for all 
Pacific peoples. 

 
1 Includes Cook Islands, Federated States of Micronesia, Fiji, Kiribati, Nauru, Niue, Palau, Papua New Guinea, Samoa, 
Solomon Islands, Tokelau, Tonga, Tuvalu, Vanuatu, American Samoa, New Zealand, and Australia. 


